
Join Us!
We’re Gifting A Harley & The Freedom of The Road 

to Wisconsin Vietnam Veteran, John Giese!
Saturday, August 25, 2018

Presentation of Keys Ceremony at 1:30 p.m.
With Color Guard Presentation by VFW Post 6375

at
Boardtracker Harley-Davidson

during their Summer Block Party from 11-4
3223 N. Pontiac Drive,    Janesville, WI

Ride on over to Boardtracker Harley-Davidson in Janesville on Saturday, August 25 as Hogs For 
Heroes presents Marine Sergeant John Giese, a Vietnam Veteran of Elkhorn WI, with the keys to 
the ride-of-a-lifetime!  This gifting marks the seventh injured Wisconsin Veteran that Hogs For 
Heroes has returned to the road, and the healing benefits of motorcycling, in just over two years.  

Two wheels or four, rain or shine, it doesn’t matter— we’d love to have your join us as we change 
the life of another Veteran rider and honor the gratitude we have for all Veterans.  Make the event a 
destination ride— the BHD family is throwing an awesome Block Party that will include music, food, 
vendors, drinks and plenty of summer Harley fun.  We will be there hanging all day and taking over 
the stage at 12:30 to honor our newest recipient and hand over the keys to the Bike he chose.  And 
trust us— you don’t want to miss the ceremony! 

Our mission is simple:  we are a 501(c)(3) Wisconsin nonprofit and we raise funds to buy Harleys for 
injured Wisconsin Veteran riders whose healing would benefit from returning to motorcycling and the  
power of The Road.  Each gifting is fueled simply by donations from grateful American citizens.  
Every dollar donated for the Bike goes straight to the next Bike & Veteran pairing.  Please consider 
helping fund our next gifting.  Learn more at www.hogsforheroeswi.org and find us on Facebook. 

http://www.hogsforheroeswi.org

